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August 10, 2018 HECEIVED

Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager

Kenai Peninsula Borough
144 North Binkley Street
Soldotna, AK 99669

RE: FY19 Community Assistance Program Payment

Dear Ms. Ahlberg:

The Division of Community and Regional Affaits (DCRA) is pleased to announce the FY19
Community Assistance Program (CAP) payment for Kenai Peninsula Borough. You can check the
status of your eligibility by visiting the CAP status report found on the DCRA website at:

htips:/ a"\w.-w.commerce.::t:luh‘g,ggv{d;gga‘reGrgutsOnl.jnc Papes/IL venueSharing.aspx.

In addition to the borough’s initial payment, $15,789 is added for each of the unincorporated
communitics certified by the borough assembly as meeting the eligibility criteria under AS29.60.865,

AS 29.60.879, and 3 AAC 180.110.

The FY 19 CAP payment for Kenai Peninsula Borough is: $1,032,704.18
The total CAP payment to the borough for FY19 is: $1,459,007.18

CAP provides Alaska’s boroughs, cities, and unincorporated communities with funds vital to the

delivery of basic public services.

For any questions concerning the CAP program or your community’s payment, contact me at

(907)465-5647 or jeanine.mason(@alaska.gov or caa@alaska.gov.
Best regards,

Jeorm Mo

Jean Mason
Grants Administrator 11



